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        ONSITE OPEN HOUSE – KINDERGARTEN (KG1 and KG2) 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are pleased to announce that the Open House for KG1 and KG2 is scheduled for December 5th, 

2024, at the GLS Primary Campus. This is a valuable opportunity to meet with your child’s teacher and 

discuss his/her progress. Teachers will provide feedback on your child's strengths and the next steps for 

development in all core subjects, helping to ensure that your child continues to thrive academically and 

personally. 

 

Your child’s report will be available online from December 4th, 2024. Please note that reports can only 

be accessed once all outstanding fees (tuition, e-resources, and transport) have been cleared. 

 

The Open House will be held from 8:00 a.m. to 1:15 p.m. on December 5th, 2024. Individual meeting 

slots will be provided by your child’s class teacher. Kindly adhere to the assigned time to ensure that 

each family receives their allotted time for a focused, meaningful conversation without delays.  

 

Please note that the students of kindergarten will not have a regular school on 5th December, however 

they can be a part of the feedback session with their teachers and parents. 

 

Date: 5th December 2024  

Venue: Respective Classrooms 

Time: 8:00 a.m. to 01:15 p.m. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support in your child's educational journey. 

 
Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander       ألكسندر آشا 
Principal             المدرسة  مديرة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change    المناخ  تغير - التنفيذي الرئيس  
 


